
9:00 a.m. to 11:00a.m.

Nonnewaug High School

COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

I N V I T A T I O N

Community members are
invited to attend an Open House
at Nonnewaug High School to
tour the beautifully renovated
facility that includes state-of-
the-art classrooms, the new
athletic complex, Horse Barn,
and Sugar Shack/Maintenance
Building.  

Please join us as we celebrate
this fantastic learning
environment for our students.

  November 2, 2024 ~ 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.
Opening Remarks at 9:00 a.m. in the Auditorium

Tours will leave approximately every 10 minutes from the Auditorium

5 Minortown Road ~  Woodbury, CT


